DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
ANNISTON ARMY DEPOT
7 FRANKFORD AVENUE
ANNISTON, ALABAMA 36201-4199

JAN 11 2021

Betsy Ullrich

Senior Health Physicist

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

USNRC Region |

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety (DNMS)
2100 Renaissance Blvd. Suite 100

King or Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-2713

SUBJECT: Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. SUB-1602/Docket No. 040-
38364 Radiation Safety Officer Removal

Dear Ms. Ullrich,

Anniston Army Depot (ANAD) requests the Division of Nuclear Materials Safety to
amend our Nuclear Regulatory Commission License SUB-1602 Section 11 to remove
the Radiation Safety Officer (RSQO) Jacob D. Craft. Mr. Jacob Craft is no longer an
employee at ANAD. Mr. Stanley Wilson will still remain the ANAD RSO as provided on
the NRC license. This correspondence will serve as notification of the requested

amendment to the license.

If you have any questions please contact Mr. Stanley Wilson at 256-235-7544 or email
at stanley.wilson1.civ@mail.mil.

Sincerely,

. |

Marvin L. Walker
Colonel, U.S. Army
Commanding




